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  New Trends in Computer Technologies and
Applications Chuan-Yu Chang,Chien-Chou Lin,Horng-
Horng Lin,2019-07-10 The present book includes
extended and revised versions of papers presented
during the 2018 International Computer Symposium
(ICS 2018), held in Yunlin, Republic of China
(Taiwan), on December 20-22, 2018. The 86 papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from 263 submissions from 11 countries. The
variety of the topics include machine learning,
sensor devices and platforms, sensor networks,
robotics, embedded systems, networks, operating
systems, software system structures, database
design and models, multimedia and multimodal
retrieval, object detection, image processing,
image compression, mobile and wireless security.
  Facial Recognition Technology Meena N.
Harnois,2013 Having overcome the high costs and
poor accuracy that once stunted its growth, one
form of biometric technology -- facial recognition
-- is quickly moving out of the realm of science
fiction and into the commercial marketplace.
Today, companies are deploying facial recognition
technologies in a wide array of contexts,
reflecting a spectrum of increasing technological
sophistication. This book discusses recent and
possible future advances in the use of facial
recognition technologies; ways consumers can
benefit from these uses; and the privacy and
security concerns raised while promoting
innovation.
  Simulation Technologies in Networking and
Communications Al-Sakib Khan Pathan,Muhammad
Mostafa Monowar,Shafiullah Khan,2014-11-06
Simulation is a widely used mechanism for
validating the theoretical models of networking
and communication systems. Although the claims
made based on simulations are considered to be
reliable, how reliable they really are is best
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determined with real-world implementation
trials.Simulation Technologies in Networking and
Communications: Selecting th
  Intelligent Systems and Computer Technology D.J.
Hemanth,V.D.A. Kumar,S. Malathi,2020-12-15 Recent
developments in soft-computation techniques have
paved the way for handling huge volumes of data,
thereby bringing about significant changes and
technological advancements. This book presents the
proceedings of the 3rd International Conference on
Emerging Current Trends in Computing & Expert
Technology (COMET 2020), held at Panimalar
Engineering College, Chennai, India on 6 and 7
March 2020. The aim of the book is to disseminate
cutting-edge developments taking place in the
technological fields of intelligent systems and
computer technology, thereby assisting researchers
and practitioners from both institutions and
industry to upgrade their knowledge of the latest
developments and emerging areas of study. It
focuses on technological innovations and
trendsetting initiatives to improve business
values, optimize business processes and enable
inclusive growth for corporates, industries and
education alike. The book is divided into two
sections; ‘Next Generation Soft Computing’ is a
platform for scientists, researchers,
practitioners and academics to present and discuss
their most recent innovations, trends and
concerns, as well as the practical challenges
encountered in the field. The second section,
‘Evolutionary Networking and Communications’
focuses on various aspects of 5G communications
systems and networking, including cloud and
virtualization solutions, management technologies,
and vertical application areas. It brings together
the latest technologies from all over the world,
and also provides an excellent international forum
for the sharing of knowledge and results from
theory, methodology and applications in networking
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and communications. The book will be of interest
to all those working in the fields of intelligent
systems and computer technology.
  Reliable Distributed Systems Amy
Elser,2008-11-01 Explains fault tolerance in clear
terms, with concrete examples drawn from real-
world settings Highly practical focus aimed at
building mission-critical networked applications
that remain secure
  Technology at a Glance ,1995
  Computing Technologies and Applications Latesh
Malik,Sandhya Arora,Urmila Shrawankar,Maya
Ingle,Indu Bhagat,2021-11-10 Making use of digital
technology for social care is a major
responsibility of the computing domain. Social
care services require attention for ease in social
systems, e-farming, and automation, etc. Thus, the
book focuses on suggesting software solutions for
supporting social issues, such as health care,
learning about and monitoring for disabilities,
and providing technical solutions for better
living. Technology is enabling people to have
access to advances so that they can have better
health. To undergo the digital transformation, the
current processes need to be completely re-
engineered to make use of technologies like the
Internet of Things (IoT), big data analytics,
artificial intelligence, and others. Furthermore,
it is also important to consider digital
initiatives in tandem with their cloud strategy
instead of treating them in isolation. At present,
the world is going through another, possibly even
stronger revolution: the use of recent computing
models to perform complex cognitive tasks to solve
social problems in ways that were previously
either highly complicated or extremely resource
intensive. This book not only focuses the
computing technologies, basic theories,
challenges, and implementation but also covers
case studies. It focuses on core theories,
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architectures, and technologies necessary to
develop and understand the computing models and
their applications. The book also has a high
potential to be used as a recommended textbook for
research scholars and post-graduate programs. The
book deals with a problem-solving approach using
recent tools and technology for problems in health
care, social care, etc. Interdisciplinary studies
are emerging as both necessary and practical in
universities. This book helps to improve
computational thinking to understand and change
the world’. It will be a link between computing
and a variety of other fields. Case studies on
social aspects of modern societies and smart
cities add to the contents of the book to enhance
book adoption potential. This book will be useful
to undergraduates, postgraduates, researchers, and
industry professionals. Every chapter covers one
possible solution in detail, along with results.
  The Science of Voting Machine Technology United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Government
Reform. Subcommittee on Technology, Information
Policy, Intergovernmental Relations, and the
Census,2005
  Precision Temperature Sensors in CMOS Technology
Micheal A.P. Pertijs,Johan Huijsing,2006-12-06
This book describes the analysis and design of
precision temperature sensors in CMOS IC
technology, focusing on so-called smart
temperature sensors, which provide a digital
output signal that can be readily interpreted by a
computer. The text shows how temperature
characteristics can be used to obtain an accurate
digital temperature reading. The book ends with a
detailed description of three prototypes, one of
which achieves the best performance reported to
date.
  Usability Paul S. Adler,Terry A.
Winograd,1992-09-24 As more and more equipment
incorporates advanced technologies, usability --
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the ability of equipment to take advantage of
users' skills and thereby to function effectively
in the broad range of real work situations -- is
becoming an essential component of equipment
design. Usability: Turning Technologies into Tools
collects six essays that herald a fundamental
shift in the way industry and researchers think
about usability. In this new, broader definition,
usability no longer means safeguarding against
human error, but rather enabling human beings to
learn, to use, and to adapt the equipment to
satisfy better the demands and contingencies of
their work. Following an introduction that
develops some core concepts of usability, the
subsequent chapters: -- describe the role of
usability in guiding one of Xerox's largest
strategic initiatives -- analyze a Monsanto
chemical plant where a study of worker's
conversational patterns contributed to the design
of a more effective system of controls -- present
an empirical study of equipment design practices
in U.S. industry which contrasts technology-
centered and skill-based design approaches --
summarize recent Scandinavian experiences with
user participation in design, with specific
reference to the DEMOS and UTOPIA projects --
analyze European experiences that suggest five key
criteria for effective human-centered design of
advanced manufacturing technology --offer an
insightful discussion of the powerful, often
hidden human and organizational resources that
conventional design processes overlook. Today,
three quarters of all advanced technology
implementations in manufacturing fail to achieve
their performance goals because of inadequate
usability. By viewing the human being as a
mechanistic system component, and not a
particularly reliable one, the traditional human
factors model of usability virtually ensures that
the uniquely human qualities -- experience,
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adaptation, innovation -- will be neglected, and
therefore that new technologies will realize
little of their true potential. Usability: Turning
Technologies into Tools answers the need for
better usability criteria and more effective
design and usability assurance processes. In so
doing, it leads the way to making a new, broader
concept of usability central to design. Its
chapters will be of interest to managers and
professionals in computer systems, manufacturing
engineering, industrial design, and human factors,
as well as researchers in disciplines such as
computer science, engineering, design studies,
sociology, organizational behavior and human
resource management, industrial relations,
education, and business strategy.
  Reliable Distributed Systems Kenneth
Birman,2006-07-02 Explains fault tolerance in
clear terms, with concrete examples drawn from
real-world settings Highly practical focus aimed
at building mission-critical networked
applications that remain secure
  Advances in Computers Marvin
Zelkowitz,2005-08-11 This present volume describes
some of the latest advances in the computer
science field today. This current volume
emphasizes information processing with chapters on
artificial intelligence, data bases and software
engineering. In particular it looks at the
interfaces between AI and software development
with chapters on how AI affects the development of
correct programs, and conversely, how software
engineering can affect the development of correct
AI programs. Key Features: * In-depth surveys and
tutorials on new computer technology. * Well-known
authors and researchers in the field. * Extensive
bibliographies with most chapters. * Impact of AI
on software development and impact of software
development on correct AI programs. * What is the
educational role of mathematics in the development



8

of the next generation of computer professional? *
In-depth surveys and tutorials on new computer
technology. * Well-known authors and researchers
in the field. * Extensive bibliographies with most
chapters. * Impact of AI on software development
and impact of software development on correct AI
programs. * What is the educational role of
mathematics in the development of the next
generation of computer professional?
  Smart Computing Techniques and Applications
Suresh Chandra Satapathy,Vikrant Bhateja,Margarita
N. Favorskaya,T. Adilakshmi,2021-07-07 This book
presents best selected papers presented at the 4th
International Conference on Smart Computing and
Informatics (SCI 2020), held at the Department of
Computer Science and Engineering, Vasavi College
of Engineering (Autonomous), Hyderabad, Telangana,
India. It presents advanced and multi-disciplinary
research towards the design of smart computing and
informatics. The theme is on a broader front which
focuses on various innovation paradigms in system
knowledge, intelligence and sustainability that
may be applied to provide realistic solutions to
varied problems in society, environment and
industries. The scope is also extended towards the
deployment of emerging computational and knowledge
transfer approaches, optimizing solutions in
various disciplines of science, technology and
health care.
  Geo-information Mathias Lemmens,2011-08-03
Geomatics, the handling and processing of
information and data about the Earth, is one
geoscience discipline that has seen major changes
in the last decade, as mapping and observation
systems become ever more sensitive and
sophisticated. This book is a unique and in-depth
survey of the field, which has a central role to
play in tackling a host of environmental issues
faced by society. Covering all three strands of
geomatics - applications, information technology
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and surveying - the chapters cover the history and
background of the subject, the technology employed
both to collect and disseminate data, and the
varied applications to which geomatics can be put,
including urban planning, assessment of
biodiversity, disaster management and land
administration. Relevant professionals, as well as
students in a variety of disciplines such as
geography and surveying, will find this book
required reading. This rapidly developing field
uses increasingly complex and accurate systems.
Today, technology enables us to capture geo-data
in full 3D as well as to disseminate it via the
Web at the speed of light. We are able to
continuously image the world from space at
resolutions of up to 50 cm. Airborne LiDAR (laser
surveying) sensors can be combined with digital
camera technology to produce geometrically correct
images of the Earth's surface, while integrating
these with large-scale topographic maps and
terrestrial as well as aerial images to produce 3D
cityscapes that computer users can explore from
their desktops.
  Recent Trends in Information and Communication
Technology Faisal Saeed,Nadhmi Gazem,Srikanta
Patnaik,Ali Saleh Saed Balaid,Fathey
Mohammed,2017-05-24 This book presents 94 papers
from the 2nd International Conference of Reliable
Information and Communication Technology 2017
(IRICT 2017), held in Johor, Malaysia, on April
23–24, 2017. Focusing on the latest ICT
innovations for data engineering, the book
presents several hot research topics, including
advances in big data analysis techniques and
applications; mobile networks; applications and
usability; reliable communication systems;
advances in computer vision, artificial
intelligence and soft computing; reliable health
informatics and cloud computing environments, e-
learning acceptance models, recent trends in
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knowledge management and software engineering;
security issues in the cyber world; as well as
society and information technology.
  Understanding Infrastructure Edge Computing Alex
Marcham,2021-04-27 UNDERSTANDING INFRASTRUCTURE
EDGE COMPUTING A comprehensive review of the key
emerging technologies that will directly impact
areas of computer technology over the next five
years Infrastructure edge computing is the model
of data center and network infrastructure
deployment which distributes a large number of
physically small data centers around an area to
deliver better performance and to enable new
economical applications. It is vital for those
operating at business or technical levels to be
positioned to capitalize on the changes that will
occur as a result of infrastructure edge
computing. This book provides a thorough
understanding of the growth of internet
infrastructure from its inception to the emergence
of infrastructure edge computing. Author Alex
Marcham, an acknowledged leader in the field who
coined the term ‘infrastructure edge computing,’
presents an accessible, accurate, and expansive
view of the next generation of internet
infrastructure. The book features illustrative
examples of 5G mobile cellular networks, city-
scale AI systems, self-driving cars, drones,
industrial robots, and more—technologies that
increase efficiency, save time and money, and
improve safety. Covering state-of-the-art topics,
this timely and authoritative book: Presents a
clear and accurate survey of the key emerging
technologies that will impact data centers, 5G
networks, artificial intelligence and cyber-
physical systems, and other areas of computer
technology Explores how and why Internet
infrastructure has evolved to where it stands
today and where it needs to be in the near future
Covers a wide range of topics including
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distributed application workload operation,
infrastructure and application security, and
related technologies such as multi-access edge
computing (MEC) and fog computing Provides
numerous use cases and examples of real-world
applications which depend upon underlying edge
infrastructure Written for Information Technology
practitioners, computer technology practitioners,
and students, Understanding Infrastructure Edge
Computing is essential reading for those looking
to benefit from the coming changes in computer
technology.
  Computer MARTIN. CAMPBELL-KELLY,Taylor & Francis
Group,2019-07-10
  Assessing Language Through Computer Technology
Carol A. Chapelle,Dan Douglas,2006-04-20 Publisher
description
  The Memory System Bruce Jacob,Sadagopan
Srinivasan,David T. Wang,2009 Introduce the reader
to the most important details of the memory
system. This book targets both computer scientists
and computer engineers in industry and in
academia. Roughly speaking, computer scientists
are the users of the memory system and computer
engineers are the designers of the memory system.
Both can benefit tremendously from a basic
understanding of how the memory system really
works.
  Applied Computing and Information Technology
Roger Lee,2019-08-21 This book gathers the
outcomes of the 7th International Conference on
Applied Computing and Information Technology (ACIT
2019), which was held on May 29–31, 2019 in
Honolulu, Hawaii. The aim of the conference was to
bring together researchers and scientists,
businesspeople and entrepreneurs, teachers,
engineers, computer users, and students to discuss
the various fields of computer science and to
share their experiences and exchange new ideas and
information in a meaningful way. Further, they
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presented research results on all aspects (theory,
applications and tools) of computer and
information science, and discussed the practical
challenges encountered in their work and the
solutions they adopted to overcome them. The book
highlights the best papers from those accepted for
presentation at the conference. They were chosen
based on review scores submitted by members of the
program committee and underwent further rigorous
rounds of review. From this second round, 15 of
the conference’s most promising papers were
selected for this Springer (SCI) book and not the
conference proceedings. We eagerly await the
important contributions that we know these authors
will make to the field of computer and information
science.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Art: An
Psychological Sojourn through Accurate Computer
Technologies

In a world inundated with screens and the
cacophony of instant conversation, the profound
power and mental resonance of verbal art often
diminish in to obscurity, eclipsed by the regular
barrage of noise and distractions. However,
situated within the musical pages of Accurate
Computer Technologies, a interesting function of
literary brilliance that impulses with organic
feelings, lies an unforgettable trip waiting to be
embarked upon. Written by way of a virtuoso
wordsmith, that mesmerizing opus books visitors on
an emotional odyssey, gently exposing the latent
possible and profound affect embedded within the
intricate web of language. Within the heart-
wrenching expanse of the evocative examination, we
will embark upon an introspective exploration of
the book is main subjects, dissect its fascinating
publishing design, and immerse ourselves in the



13

indelible impression it leaves upon the depths of
readers souls.
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